Newton, Robin - BOE, Executive Assistant to the Superintendent

From:

Tomblin, Vivian - HCH, Director of Athletics/Student Activities

Sent:

Thursday, December 10, 2015 8:31 AM

To:

Newton, Robin - BOE, Executive Assistant to the Superintendent

Subject:

Softball Overnight Request

The Softball Team will staying overnight trip to Cookeville, Tennessee to play in the 21st Annual Duff Tournament). They will be leaving on April 14 around 9:00 am and will returning on April 16th in the Pm. They will be taking 20 athletes and 4 coaches.

Thanks!

Vivian



Vivian A. Tomblin
Director of Athletics/Student Activities
Henderson County High School
1-270-831-8868 (w)
1-270-577-0474 (c)
vivian.tomblin@henderson.kyschools.us

Newton, Robin - BOE, Executive Assistant to the Superintendent

From:

Thomas, Adam - HCH, Band Director

Sent:

Wednesday, November 18, 2015 11:40 AM

To:

Newton, Robin - BOE, Executive Assistant to the Superintendent

Cc:

Miller, Andrew - HCH, Choir

Subject:

RE: hcs-November 16, 2015 Board Brief

Could I get the following two items placed on the agenda for the next board meeting (December 21, correct?):

Overnight trip request for up to 15 HCHS Band students to attend the University of Louisville Honor Band weekend, January 15 - 17.

Overnight trip request for 3 HCHS Choir students and up to 12 HCHS Band students to attend the All State Band in Louisville, February 3-6.

Thank you!

Adam W. Thomas
Director of Bands
Henderson County High School
www.hchsbands.weebly.com

"You can design and create, and build the most wonderful place in the world. But it takes people to make the dream a reality."

-Walt Disney

From: Newton, Robin - BOE, Executive Assistant to the Superintendent

Sent: Wednesday, November 18, 2015 8:44 AM

To: everyone in Henderson Co <all1@henderson.kyschools.us>; Baird, Lisa lisa.baird58@gmail.com>; Keach, Jennifer <jenniferkeach.schoolboard@gmail.com>; Staton, Bradley <bradleyshawnstaton@gmail.com>; Sugg, SallyW

<sally.sugg@outlook.com>; Williams, TraceyM <tracey.williams2008@hotmail.com>; Beth Bird

<elizabeth.bird@skofirm.com>

Subject: hcs-November 16, 2015 Board Brief

Good Morning,

Attached is the Board Brief from the November 16, 2015 Regular Board of Education Meeting. Have a wonderful day.



Executive Assistant to the Superintendent Henderson County Schools 1805 Second Street Henderson, KY 42420

To whom it may concern:

l, Nathan Isenberg Head Baseball Coach at Henderson County High School, am asking permission for the baseball team to stay overnight due to out of town baseball games during the 2016 season. The following dates of: April 14-15 in Birmingham, AL. The Birmingham trip is a 2 night trip and we will return on the 16th.

Thanks,

Nathan Isenberg